
 
 

COVID-19 IMPORTANT UPDATE – Monday 23rd March 2020 

 

Unfortunately, in light of the Governments decision on Friday to close all 

Leisure Centre's, Sporting Chances is unable to continue providing our usual 

service. During the time since the announcement we have been searching for a solution 

by seeking an alternative space to educate our vulnerable students, however as the 

restrictions tighten, there are little options available for all.  

 

We will sadly be unable to operate for the foreseeable future; our workers are 

actively looking however and of course will keep people updated as and when possible. If 

anything at all arises, we will ensure to contact people. We wish you all the best during 

this difficult time and encourage you to contact us if you need any support or have any 

queries at all.  

 

Apologies for the short notice however this was not the decision we were hoping to reach 

and we have been working hard to side step the increasing challenges.  

 

Many thanks, Sporting Chances Team.  

 
Naomi Potter, Sporting Chances Ltd. 

Manager/Learning Coordinator 

Email: naomi@sportingchances.org 

Phone: 07949079517 

www.sportingchances.org 
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